
Joint Loss Management Committee 

April 19, 2012 

 
Attending: Bob Jones, Richie Pratt, Warren Hammack, Jason Walter, Edie Drinkwater 
 
Warren made a motion to open the meeting.  Jason seconded and at 5:02 PM the meeting 
opened. 
Bob Jones made a motion to approve the minutes from the last meeting.  Jason seconded. 
The motion carried by a vote of 5-0. 
 
Bob Jones informed the group that Mike Tarr had asked why the Fire Department truck drivers 
are not required to have drug testing.  Discussion followed with questions being posed about the 
Federal CDL requirements and exactly how many people are responsible to be the drivers. 
Jason said that since the Fire Department is all Volunteer it would be difficult to require the 
testing.  Most work out of Town and the testing is random which would require them to be 
available on very short notice if called. 
Warren suggested speaking to Rick Lothrop for his thoughts on the subject. 
Edie also noted that the cost involved could run $2000-$3000 per year. 
 
Next was a review of the Lab 600 report for final submission to the State Dept of Labor. 
Bob made a motion to approve the report which was seconded by Jason.  The motion then 
carried by a unanimous vote of 5-0. 
 
There was discussion of plans for creating the policies and procedures for each department and 
compiling additional reports for the State. 
 
All agreed to meet again on May 2, 2012. 
 
Bob made a motion to adjourn.  Jason seconded. The motion carried by unanimous vote of 5-0. 
Warren made a motion to adjourn.  Bob seconded the motion.  A unanimous vote carried the 
motion to adjourn. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:20 PM 
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